
Subject: Proposed Changes to DHALO   Date 

Dear Director Arway, 

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed changes in the 

DHALO regulations.  It makes no sense to allow bait fishing in areas that 

were specifically created not to do so (as in the title “Artificial Lures 

Only”).  Likewise, since catch and release, year round fishing is an 

integral part of the program, increasing harvest should be of the lowest 

priority. The popularity of the DHALO sections is a testament as to how 

Pa trout fishermen feel about this issue.  Allow anglers of all ages to enjoy 

these areas as they are and do not pass the proposed changes.  

Respectfully,        (Name) 
(Address) 

        (Phone) 


